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Subject: COVID-19 UPDATE 40 – THANK YOU!
Date: Friday, 07 August 2020 at 22:08:41 South Africa Standard Time
From: Shirona Patel on behalf of VCO News
To: VCO News

Dear Colleagues

This is a short note to express our sincere appreciaSon to each and every member of the Wits community
for your commitment and contribuSon during this unprecedented Sme. We are living through a
pandemic, which without a doubt takes a toll on us in different ways. Keep strong and take care of
yourself, your colleagues and your loved ones during this difficult Sme.

Number of infec;ons

Seven staff members and 13 students reported tesSng posiSve for COVID-19 during the past week. These
include staff members who are working from home. This is out of a populaSon comprising of
approximately 5 500 permanent staff and 37 500 students. All affected staff members and students are
self-isolaSng in line with governmental direcSves and University protocols. The number of recoveries will
be announced as the data becomes available.  

No. of infec;ons 31 July – 7 August 2020  22 June – 7 August 2020
Staff 7  90
Students 13  160

 
The data provided in the table is based on the number of infec5ons reported to the OHSE Office and the Campus Health
and Wellness Centre. The number of recoveries will be reported as the informa5on becomes available.
 

Prac;cal advice on disinfec;ng

A group of South Africa’s leading medical scienSsts and academics, including several Wits experts, have
put together some pracScal advice on disinfecSng. Read more:
h_ps://www.dailymaverick.co.za/arScle/2020-08-05-pracScal-guidance-on-disinfecSng/

Enjoy the long weekend and keep safe.
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